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Correction of Acknowledgements

Se Yeon Won, Hannah Kim, Woo Sik Lee, Ji Won Kim, Sung Han Shim

In the published article, “Se Yeon Won, Hannah Kim, Woo Sik Lee, Ji Won Kim, Sung Han Shim. Pre-implantation 
genetic diagnosis and pre-implantation genetic screening: two years experience at a single center. Obstet Gynecol Sci 
2018;61(1):95-101. https://doi.org/10.5468/ogs.2018.61.1.95,” the Acknowledgements was published incorrectly. The 
authors apologize for any inconvenience that it may have caused.

This research was supported by a grant of the Korea Health Technology R&D Project through the Korea Health Industry 
Development Institute (KHIDI), funded by the Ministry of Health and Welfare, Republic of Korea (grant number: 
HI14C0106020014).

The Acknowledgement should be corrected as follows. Changes are marked by underlines:

This work was supported by Priority Research Centers Program through the National Research Foundation of Korea (NRF) 
funded by the Ministry of Education (NRF-2009-0093821).

http://crossmark.crossref.org/dialog/?doi=10.5468/ogs.2018.61.2.287&domain=pdf&date_stamp=2018-3-15

